Letter No. 41

From: Dianne K Newman <dknewman@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 9:55 PM

To: RoseBowINFLComments

Subject: horrified

Dear David,

I have lived in Pasadena for over a decade, and moved to 596 Rosemont Avenue last year. Irecently learned
about the proposal to bring NFL games to the Rosebowl and was shocked that this might be possible. As a
resident of the Rosebowl area, I am horrified by this prospect, and greatly disappointed that the residents of my
neighborhood were not informed of this earlier. I would like an opportunity to participate in a public debate on
the topic.

Can you please let me know how best to register my displeasure and make my arguments against this
known? Bringing the NFL to the Rosebowl would be a travesty for our neighborhood.

thank you,
Dianne Newman

Dianne K. Newman

Professor of Biology & Geobiology and
Investigator, Howard Hughes Medical Institute
California Institute of Technology

1200 E. California Blvd.

Mail Code 147-75

Pasadena, CA 91125

tel. (626) 395-3543, fax. (626) 395-4135
http://dknlab.caltech.edu/
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3.0 Responses to Comments

Letter No. 41: Dianne K. Newman

Dianne K. Newman

Professor of Biology & Geobiology and
Investigator, Howard Hughes Medical Institute
California Institute of Technology

1200 E. California Blvd

Pasadena, CA 91125

August 15, 2012

Response 41-1

The comment concerns the overall merits of the proposed project. The comment will be included as part

of the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed project.
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